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28/06/2018  16:49:182018/2371/P INT Holly Wilkins Kentish Town is already well served for restaurants, particularly pizza ones, and opening another one will just 

cannibalise the existing ones. If more large companies move in then the high street will just become another 

bland identikit one. There is a great community spirit here and I for one would like to see that reflected in a 

high street that supports small independent companies & the character & diversity to the area.
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